Click here to view this email in your browser.



March 17, 2023

## **Latest News**

## Happy St. Patrick's Day!

Reminder: Zero-Emission Vehicle Fleet Grants Deadline is March 31
The state Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) is continuing to accept applications until March 31 for Medium- and Heavy-Duty Zero-Emission Vehicle (MHD-ZEV) Fleet pilot grants under the Driving PA Forward Program.

Townships that operate diesel-powered fleets may apply for funds to replace either 20% of the fleet or at least five Class 4 to 8 trucks from model years 1992 to 2009. Townships may be reimbursed for up to 90% of eligible project costs, including vehicle purchases and associated infrastructure (*charging stations and electric service upgrades*).

A virtual pre-application meeting with a DEP program administrator is **required for all applicants.** To schedule a pre-application meeting, contact Driving PA Forward program staff at (717) 787-9495 or RA-EPVWMITIGATION@pa.gov.

## Learn

PSATS educational events will be listed as follows: Mondays – All webinars; Tuesdays – Administrative; Wednesdays – Planning/Zoning; Thursdays – Public Works; Fridays – Public Safety.

# Policing Your Township: Tackling Current Police Management Issues 4/23/23 - Dauphin County

This half-day class will cover a number of hot-button issues involving management of municipal police departments, making it a must-attend for township supervisors, police command staff, managers, and others with police-related responsibility. You will hear from and interact with representatives from the Pennsylvania State Police, municipal police departments, management-side labor counsel, and others.



## 2023 Township Emergency Management Spring Seminar -4/23/23 - Dauphin County

Join your EMC colleagues from around the state at this highly-interactive session, and hear informative presentations from local and state emergency management personnel and hear the latest news and information from PEMA and TEMA.



## Pennsylvania State Association of Township Supervisors

David M. Sanko, Executive Director 4855 Woodland Drive Enola, PA 17025